
From:   Mike Elmer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 14, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0198-EX-ML-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The changes have been made to the application to reflect the notching of the 758-769 MHz and 788-799
MHz bands.


